
A Tribute to Mr. Suresh 

We, the Sisters, staff and beneficiaries are all united in our desire to pay a 

tribute to our dear Suresh. For such was his extraordinary appeal that 

hundreds of people feel they lost someone on 16th May, 2021, who was their 

right shoulder. His sudden death is a great loss for our mission here in 

Mulakalapalli. With much pain and sorrow we pay this tribute to him. 

Mr. Suresh was born on 22nd November, 1991 in Nava Bharath, Palavancha. 

He was one of two children in the family, he and his elder sister. His father 

passed away when he was studying in the 7th Std and his mother single 

handedly managed to bring them up and give them good Education. Soon 

after his MBA, he joined us in the month of November, 2015 as the Business 

Manager of the Economic Justice project here in Mulakalapalli. 

Mr. Suresh was a zealous social worker. He was the very essence of compassion, duty, and 

commitment. He was very humane, a standard-bearer for the rights of the downtrodden. His six 

years of service in Mulakalapalli stole many hearts. He was admired for his systematic planning, 

manner of conducting activities in the project, responsible dealing with the poor and the needy, 

net working with like-minded NGOs, GOs, friendly rapport with colleagues, team work and 

brotherly affection with sisters. He was very spontaneous, humorous, simple in lifestyle but great 

in his contribution. He worked hard, regardless of name and fame to uplift and empower the 

target group - tribal men and women, along with sisters and staff. He brought awareness to 

hundreds of women about various bank schemes and helped them to have their own savings in 

the cooperative society. In a short period of time he achieved many things for the welfare of the 

people and dreamt of brightening their future, but unfortunately he has gone to God before he 

could accomplish his dream. He was very innovative and creative. He took a lot of initiative and 

interest to make known our mission and published our local activities in the social media 

regularly.   

Mr. Suresh was an active and passionate Mission partner and was very much inspired by the 

spirit of our Mother Foundress, St. Mary Euphrasia. This led him to upload her quotes on the 

social media, for such was his zeal. He was also moved by our Charism of merciful, 

compassionate love for the needy. He had a high regard for all the Good Shepherd Sisters.  

We thank God for the mercies He has shown us at this time of pain and the courage to accept this 

great loss of someone who has gone to Heaven to enjoy his eternal bliss. 

Suresh, the unique and extraordinary man is no more with us now but he will never be forgotten 

and his good memories will linger on ….    Thank you dear Suresh. 
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